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Botanical Sciences

From: Kavita Shah <kavitashah69@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 4:04 PM

To: Botanical Sciences

Subject: Re: Botanical Science: short commnetary

Attachments: cvks2016.docx; kshah.jpg

Categories: Red Category

Dear Dr Maris, 

Thankyou for the mail. I shall be happy to be part of the Editorial Board of Journal of Botanical Science. Please 

find attached my cv for the needful. 

 

Prof Kavita Shah 

Director, 

IESD 

BHU 

 

On Thu, Apr 28, 2016 at 2:53 PM, Botanical Sciences <botanicalsciences@rroij.org> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Kavita Shah, 

  

I hope you are doing well. 

  

We are writing this mail to inform you that we have gone through your profile and we want to invite you as an Editorial 

Board Member for our Journal Botanical Science. 

  

Hence we request you to kindly  send your updated cv, research interest, your biography and recent photograph to 

update your profile in the editorial Board. 

  

Hope you will accept our invitation. 

  

Looking forward to hear from you soon. 

Have a great & Healthy day ahead!! 

With Kind Regards,  
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Sincerely, 

Stella Maris 

Journal Coordinator 

Journal Botanical Sciences 

From: Kavita Shah [mailto:kavitashah69@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 5:01 PM 

To: Botanical Sciences 

Subject: Re: Botanical Science: short commnetary 

  

Dear Dr Marris, 

Thankyou for the mail. Please find attached an editorial piece that you may like to include in Jbs. 

  

Prof Kavita Shah 

IESD 

BHU 

  

On Fri, Apr 22, 2016 at 2:38 PM, Botanical Sciences <botanicalsciences@rroij.org> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Kavita Shah 

 

Greetings from the Journal of Botanical Science 

We would like to know whether you will be able to submit an editorial article, Short Commentary or Clinical/medical 

Image (or any kind of article) towards the journal for the next issue. You can write editorial within 200 words or more.  

You can submit manuscript at: http://www.editorialmanager.com/biobiogroup/default.aspx or at botanicalsci@rroij.com  

We would like to appreciate receiving the submission of your articles on April 30, 2016 as it would enable us to release 

the issue within the stipulated time. 

We will be looking forward to hear a positive response from you soon. 

Note: As we are short with very few articles for the upcoming issue we will be providing the 50% discount on 

publication charges for the articles submitted   on or before April 30, 2016. 

Have a great & Healthy day ahead!! 

With Kind Regards,  

Sincerely, 

Stella Maris 

Journal Coordinator 

Journal Botanical Sciences 
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